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NEW YORK – Bracewell LLP represented Textron Inc. on the public offering 
of $500 million of its notes, which was underwritten by BofA Securities, 
Citigroup and MUFG as the active joint book-running managers. The offering 
priced on February 10, 2025 and closed on February 13, 2025.

Bracewell lawyers involved in the transaction included:

Partners: Todd W. Eckland and Peter W. Rogers

Associates: Stephen C. McNamara, Benjamin S. Cantor and Bronwyn T. 
Tuff
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